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As a woman I strongly believe in the right to self defense through fire arms, this 

legislation is prohibiting my rights to access to that. it’s also classist to charge so 

much money, the average person deserves accessibility to means for self defense 

not just the wealthy. I also believe maturity levels vary and many young people are 

responsible gun owners and there for an asset to an orderly society. You should not 

require people to be 21 when military age is 18.  


